
City of Evansville 
Job Announcement 

Yard Waste Attendant (Part-Time) 
 
Yard Waste Attendant (Part-time) - The City of Evansville is accepting 
applications for attendance at the yard waste facility Wednesday evenings and 
Saturday mornings from April to November.  Must be 18 years or older with a 
valid driver’s license.  Starting wage is $15.00 an hour.  This position will start 
in mid-April and continue until early November approximately, at 12-24 hours 
a week.  All job descriptions and employment application materials can be 
found at www.evansvillewi.gov or may be picked up at City Hall.  For questions 
contact Melanie Bolden at 608-882-2266 or email at 
m.bolden@evansvillewi.gov. Return applications to City Hall at 31 S. Madison 
St., PO Box 529, Evansville, WI 53536.  Positions open until filled.   
 
Application deadline is April 25, 2025 
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